

Woodbridge School District

40 Beecher Road - South Woodbridge, CT 06525

Jonathan S. Budd, Ph.D., Superintendent

From: Richard Huot, Interim Director Business

Date:

October 8, 2021

Re:

Summer Enrichment Program



Last summer starting on July 6, 2021 a Summer Enrichment Program was run at Beecher Road School from 8:00AM -10:00 AM four days a week. The program ended on July 29th. Approximately Ninety-five children were enrolled in the program.

Some of the areas focused on were the Arts, Sports, Technology and Cooking. Revenue from the program totaled \$27,200 while expenses came in at \$14,533.13 leaving a balance of \$12,686.87.

Superintendent (203) 387-6631 Fax (203) 397-0724

Business/Operations (203) 389-2195 www.woodbridge.k12.ct.us

Special Services (203) 389-6598 Fax (203) 389-8164